**Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru** Y Pwyllgor Cyfrifon Cyhoeddus

National Assembly for Wales
Public Accounts Committee

Shan Morgan
Permanent Secretary
Welsh Government
Cathays Park
Cardiff
CF10 3NO

11 October 2017

Dear Permanent Secretary,

## **Senior Management Pay**

Thank you for your letter of 17 August enclosing a copy of the Report on senior management pay across the Welsh public sector 2015-16, which the Public Accounts Committee noted during its meeting on 25 September.

The Committee welcomed the report following the recommendation from the previous Committee. However, in order to dully discharge the recommendation, Members wish to see remuneration details for Registered Social Landlords and senior officials in both the FE and HE sectors included in future reports. The Committee have also requested that these reports are produced on an annual basis. Finally, the Auditor General for Wales advised me that if it would be helpful, he would be amenable for his staff to discuss the next report with you during its preparation.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Ramsay AM

Chair

